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CLASS OF 1963 Returning to campus at The University of Scranton brings back fond memories to those of
COMMITTEE us on the committee for our 45-year reunion. Oh yes — much has changed since we trod
George Duhigg

: these hallowed grounds, but our memories are not of buildings but of friends, teachers and
Lawrence Durkin, Esq. . )
experiences that will never be repeated.

John Kameen

Joseph Scagliotti . . . ) f 7 / . ; .

Paul Suche As the reunion committee sits to plan this weekend, ime marches on! Don't miss this
we each remember professors who impacted our lives.  opportunity to renew old friendships
We recall friends we have kept in touch with all our and to experience firsthand the excit-
lives; yet we also recall others whom we have not seen  ing evolution of your alma mater

FROM THE or corresponded with in many years. We reminisce and the city of Scranton.

COMMITTEE

over campus club affiliations or remember a class
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CHAIR, CLASs OF 1963 COMMITTEE

In addition to the
Saturday-morning golf
outing for all Reunion

guests, the Class of '63
is planning its own golf that many of us were commuters. Some of us had a 50-mile round trip each day, while oth-

event that brought us together.

One very important element of our class is the fact

outing on Friday, June 6. ers came from Scranton, Dunmore, Clarks Summit or other points nearby. Commuters did
For dertails, contact

Paul Suche at
paulsuche@msn.com.

not have the constant interaction that dorm students had on a daily basis, yet each of us
formed important relationships with fellow students.

It is for the above reasons that the Committee of the Class of 1963 is inviting you back to the
campus. We will guarantee that when you walk onto the campus you will experience an
introspective feeling that will envelop you and remind you of those glory days of our youth.

Don’t wait — fill in the enclosed application, or complete it online. We would love to have
you with us.

THE CLaAss oF 1963 COMMITTEE

To learn more about what your Class Committee is planning, visit www.scranton.edu/myclasspage
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Your Class Gift

Reunions are milestones — occasions for you to com-
memorate your place in Scranton’s history, to reflect on
what your alma mater means to you, and to renew
your ties to this great institution. Reunion celebrations
are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising
efforts on increased giving in support of undergraduate
education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise
increased dollars and participation for The Royal Fund,
which supports the core needs of undergraduate educa-
tion and provides unrestricted dollars for the greatest
priorities of the University.

Every gift made to Scranton between June 1, 2007,
and May 31, 2008, counts for your reunion and the
Scranton Reunion Class Challenges — The Pw(&,
Pawlw, fromiae Awards. Find out more about this
friendly competition and make your gift online at

(www.scranton.edu/reuniongivingk

Special thanks to The University of Scranton’s Alumni
Society for its support of Reunion events. To learn
more about the resources that the Alumni Society
can provide, or to volunteer for your local club, class
committee or an affiliate group, please contact us at
1-800-SCRANTON or alumni@scranton.edu.

Questions about Reunion?

Office of Alumni Relations

Monday-Friday, 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m.

Telephone: (570) 941-7660 or
1-800-SCRANTON

E-mail: alumni@scranton.edu

Web: www.scranton.edu/reunion

The DeNaples Center
Whether you graduated from
Scranton 5 or 25 years ago, you
will be the first Reunion classes
to see and enjoy the new Patrick
and Margaret DeNaples Center
that has transformed the heart
of campus. Many Reunion events
will be held in the 118,000-
square-foot building, which
includes dining facilities, the
bookstore, a ballroom, 260-seat
theater and fireplace lounge.




